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17th September, 2022 

TO WHOMIT MAY CONCERN 

This is to certify that Ms. Sheril Mary Shaji, student of St. Aloysius College,Mangalore, 

pursuing M.Sc in Biotechnology has successfully completed her Project at our Institute.

She was with the Institute from 3rd August 2022, 2022 to 5th September, 2022 in 

Pathology Department as part of the training required for her academic endeavour. 

During this period she has worked diligently in the assigned area and has shown 

keenness to learn. 

We wish her success in all future endeavours.

Thanking you, 

For The Calcutta Medical Research Institute

ABae 

Srijita Mukherjee
Unit HR Head 
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